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Blue Tribe Gratitude 

This month, we are focusing on gratitude. 
Accordingly, we asked a few students from the 
Blue Tribe to tell us what they are thankful for. 
Here’s what they said: 

 
Harmony (Ms. Clay): I am thankful for my 
parents and my brother. 
 
Lillian (Ms. Drago): I am thankful for my house. 
 
Braylon (Ms. Patten): I am thankful for my 
family. 
 
Emory (Ms. Robinson): I am thankful for God. 
 
Dale (Ms. Spivey): I am 
thankful for my Queenie and 
Ms. Spivey. 
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Tribe Banner 

A huge thank you to Ms. Nicola Brown, our art 
teacher, for creating our beautiful tribe banner! 
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Free Tutoring! 

All students have access to 
free tutoring 24/7 through 
FEV tutoring! The tutoring is 

virtual and available at 
www.fevtutor.com. 
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A Look Ahead 

 

November 1st: 
Daylight Saving Time ends 
 

November 6th: 
Quarter 1 report cards released 
 

November 11th: 
School closed for Veterans’ Day 
 
November 20th: 
Quarter 2 progress reports released 
 
November 23rd-27th: 
School closed for Thanksgiving break 
 

December 18th:  
Early release; quarter 2 ends 
 

December 19th-January 5th: 
School closed for winter break 
 

January 6th: 
Quarter 3 begins 
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Character Word of the Month 

Gratitude 
A feeling of appreciation 
or thanks 


